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Please support SB 318 to provide our Law Enforcement agencies the necessary 

tools to combat Organized Retail Crime in Oregon. Retailers across the state, and in 

particular the Portland Metro area, suffer significant business loss from shoplifters 

and organized theft groups. Losses are so great at my business that it affects my 

ability to provide competitive wages and benefits, and is a serious source of 

workplace stress for my employees. I urge you to take action to provide the 

resources and funding to improve the quality of life in our state. 


